
 

 

 

 

Statement on statutory Co-ed Consultation proposal for St Aloysius College-March 1st 2024 

 

Please note the following: 

 

 

1. Copies of the statutory proposal to go co-educational in Year 7 from September 2025 may be 

obtained from the Clerk to the Governing Body by emailing enquiries@sta.islington.sch.uk 

 

2. Please note that anybody can object to, or comment on, this proposal. 

 

 

3. The representation period will end at midnight on Friday, March 29th, 2024. 

 

4. Please email your comments or objections to enquiries@sta.islington.sch.uk or post them to 

the Clerk to the Governing Body, St Aloysius College, Hornsey Lane, Highgate. N5 6LY 
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